TE6.57.37

Temporary Extension Pride Letter LERK'S OFFICE SECRETARIST 2011 FLOR

2015 MAY 14 PM 1 31

Attn: City Clerks Office Toronto City Hall, 13th Floor, West 100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Dear City Clerks Office,

We are the owners and operators of 580 & 582 Church Street (House). This is a letter of notification that we have applied for a temporary extension for an Outdoor Event taking place during the Annual Pride Festival (June 19th-21st and June 26th-28th). The purpose of our application is to extend our restaurant to include the outdoor areas between the hours 11am -1am during during this event. We feel we have a great but underutilized space outside our restaurant, which we would like to use for the benefit of the community.

Please allow us the opportunity to give back to our community.

Sincerely

Renda Abdo

Jaclyn Grant